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Dear Client  

 

RE: COVID-19  

 

The Honourable State President Ramaphosa has last night announced a national lockdown for 21 days 
with effect from midnight, Thursday, 26 March 2020. These are drastic steps in the fight to contain the 
effects of COVID-19. The lockdown will indeed impact all business operations.  

As a firm we have been planning for this eventuality and thus have enhanced our information technology 
capability to better manage increased volume of remote work.    

Your engagement director will be in contact with you to make necessary arrangements to continue to 
serve you remotely, but please do not hesitate to contact us for advice regarding this extraordinarily 
challenging business environment. We are able to provide insights from our highly skilled teams as well 
as those of our offices around the world. 

  

We wish you all the best in managing the challenges going forward and believe that working together we 
will overcome the situation  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
 
Victor Sekese 
Chief Executive  
 

24 March 2020 
 


